Mark Newbold

Please DO NOT implement these proposed regulations at this time. They are totally unrealistic and
will be damaging to our state's economy and more especially to low & middle income wage earners
who cannot afford the increased costs associated with these proposed regulations. While addressing
the threats associated with climate change is a worthy effort, it needs to be done over a longer
period of time so as to not be a hindrance to people's economic well-being. A 2050 time frame
would be much more realistic and allow time for people from all income levels to prepare
adequately for the changes that would come and ensure that adequate infrastructure changes were in
place that were economical for all.

Sincerely,

Mark M. Newbold

Spokane WA



